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APPLY FOR HONORS STUDENT COUNCIL 
Honors Student Council is now ac-
cepting applications for 2016-2017 
executive board positions! If you 
are interested in getting involved in 
the Honors student community and 
developing leadership skills, this is 
an outstanding opportunity. You can 
nominate yourself for either an elect-
ed or appointed position (see below 
for a full list). Council members de-
velop events and projects focused 
on enriching the overall Honors stu-
dent experience. If you are interested 
in pursuing a position on HSC, the 
deadline to submit your applica-
tion is Monday, March 21 at Noon. 
Applications are available under the 
Honors Student Council web-page 
(http://bit.ly/1OZXLCx). If you are ap-
plying for a position, please review 
the HSC Constitution, also available 
on the listed website.

Have questions? Contact the Pres-
ident of Honors Student Council, 
Emily Benken (eebenk01@louisville.
edu).

Elected positions include:
President
Executive Vice President
Secretary
Treasurer
Vice President for Academics
Vice President for Diversity & Inclusion
Vice President for Service
Vice President for Social Events
Vice President for Special Events

Appointed positions include:
Academic Chair
Diversity & Inclusion Chair
Graphic Designer
Service Chair
Social Chair
Special Events Chair
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We are very excited to announce that we have TWO stu-
dents interviewing as Regional Finalists for the 20156Harry 
S. Truman Scholarship: Juniors Hannah Wilson and Kyle 
Schroader! This highly competitive federal award recog-
nizes exceptional U.S. College and University juniors who 
demonstrate academic excellence in combination with a 
record of leadership and community service. Each Truman 
Scholar receives up to $30,000 for graduate study from 
the Truman Foundation and scholars also receive priori-
ty admission and supplemental financial aid at premier 
graduate institutions. Kyle and Hannah will be interviewing 
at Vanderbilt University on Tuesday, March 29th. Let’s all 
wish them the best of luck! 
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EVENTS 

University-wide Undergraduate 
Research and Community Engagement 
Symposium
Event: April 12, 2016 • 12:30-4:00 PM
Schumaker Research Bldg. Rm. 139
Abstract Deadline: April 7, 2016
The Office of the Executive Vice President for Research 
and Innovation is sponsoring the annual Undergradu-
ate Research Symposium. Students, faculty and the 
community can discuss cutting-edge research topics, 
examine the connection between research and educa-
tion and explore the broad range of research at UofL. 
Deadline for electronic abstract submission is April 7. 
For more information, visit http://louisville.edu/research/
students/students/undergradsymposiums/symposium 
or contact Dr. Feldhoff at pwfeld01@exchange.louis-
ville.edu

Hunger Banquet
Wednesday, March 9 • 6:00-8:00 PM
Red Barn
The Engage.Lead.Serve Board’s Global Initiatives 
hosts this special event to educate students about 
how the rest of the world eats & how we can all make 
a difference. Participants will be split into groups that 
resemble the division of wealth globally. Food will be 
served differently between each group of countries and 
will simulate the typical meals each experiences in a 
normal day. Students will also be presented with infor-
mation of things that could work towards solving this 
problem in the world. Co-sponsored by UofL’s Peace, 
Justice & Conflict Transformation Program & Sustain-
ability Council. Free Registration at http://events.attend.
com/f/1383773048

Take Back the Night March & Rally 2016
Wednesday, March 30 • 5:00 PM
Red Barn Patio
Once again this year The PEACC Center is proud to 
present The Take Back the Night March and Rally with 
this year’s theme, RISE UP! Join us as we rise as a 
community committed to the belief that violence toward 
anyone is unacceptable. This inspiring event includes 
special speakers, a speak out, performances, as well 
as a candlelight vigil and march and will be the kick off 
to Sexual Assault Awareness Month in April. The Re-
source Fair begins at 5:00pm with the program begin-
ning at 6:00pm. Contact us at peacc@louisville.edu for 
more information.

Featured panel on the day of the event: 
Rising for Change Panel Discussion: A Look At Current 
Sexual Assault Legislation In Kentucky 
Wednesday, March 30th at 3:30pm in the Red Barn

SCHOLARSHIPS
Red Barn Scholarships
Deadline: April 20 by 5:00 PM
Could you use one of at least two $1,700 and three $500 
scholarships to be awarded for the 2016 Fall Semester 
through the Red Barn? You can apply for these schol-
arships online at http://bit.ly/1OgWVRr or hard copy ap-
plications can picked up at the Red Barn, SAC W310 
or the lobby of the Financial Aid office. Deadline for ap-
plications is Monday, April 20 at 5pm at the Red Barn 
Programs office (in the Red Barn) or email to George 
Howe at the Red Barn gjhowe01@louisville.edu
Questions? Phone (502) 852-7467

EVENTS - CONTINUED

REACH MCAT Workshops
Dates Vary
Wednesdays, 5:00-7:00 • SK111
Interested in Medical School? The Learning Resource 
Center is offering Free MCAT review Sessions for UofL 
students only! NO NEED TO PRE-REGISTER! All ses-
sions are on Wednesdays from 5:00-7:00pm Strickler 
Hall, Room 111, on the following dates: 
--Introduction to the MCAT: March 23rd 
--Biological & Biochemical Foundations of Living Sys-
tems: March 30th 
--Chemical and Physical Foundations of Biological Sys-
tems: April 6th 
--Critical Analysis and Reasoning Skills: April 13th 
--Psychological, Social, and Biological Foundations of 
Behavior: April 20th 

Call us at 852-8114 or email us at lrctutor@louisville.
edu if you have any questions.

Join Quiz Bowl
Any students interested in joining the quiz bowl team 
are encouraged to email Matt Church for more informa-
tion: mschur01@louisville.edu



New Treadmill Desks available for use 
in the Health Promotion Office
Health Promotion Office - Student 
Services Annex
Take a stand and walk while you 
work! Health Promotion Wellbeing 
Central brings you Tread Desks! 
Reserve time on one of our two 
Tread Desks today. This is ideal 
for meetings, studying, e-mail, 
and more! Research shows that 
sitting all day can be just as damaging as smoking. We 
want to reduce sedentary time and increase movement 
to support wellbeing. Time slots are offered in half hour 
increments, but you can book as many as you would 
like. Be sure to bring your laptop or books with you! Visit 
louisville.edu/healthpromotion to reserve time today!

ANNOUNCEMENTS
A&S Study Abroad Photo Contest
Deadline: Friday, March 11
If you have an A&S major or minor and you studied 
abroad in 2015, submit your photos for the 9th Annu-
al A&S Study Abroad Photo Contest, co-sponsored by 
Murphy’s Camera! Details for this contest can be found 
here: http://tinyurl.com/ASabroad

Win an Amazing Prize in Less than 10 
Minutes!
Deadline: Monday, March 14
If you were one of the lucky students to receive the 
2016 UofL Wellbeing Survey, complete and submit it by 
March 14th to be eligible to win a prize! 
- 10 minutes or less to complete 
- Guaranteed Confidential 
- WIN AMAZING PRIZE 
Prizes include a $400 bicycle 
voucher, a Fitbit, Free 1-Hour 
Chair Massage, Grocery 
Vouchers, and more! Questions? Email Karen Newton: 
karen.newton@louisville.edu

Cardinal Host Applications
Deadline: March 31, 5:00 PM
The Office of the President is now accepting Cardinal 
Host applications for the 2016-2017 academic year. 
The Cardinal Host Program is a select organization of 
undergraduate students who assist at various Presi-
dential events -- receptions, athletic events, and nu-
merous other functions. Cardinal Hosts help make an 
event run smoothly, but more importantly, they repre-
sent President Ramsey and the University of Louisville 
and its mission. Online applications must be submitted 
by March 31 at 5 p.m. http://president-events.louisville.
edu/oop/Cardinal%20Host%20App/cardHostStart.php

BikeShare Expands to 11 Locations! 
Spring is here! Time to ditch the car & discover the joys 
of 2-wheeled transport. No pollution, no cost, all fun. 
Through UofL BikeShare, anyone with valid UofL ID 
may check out a bike & lock free for the day year-round 
from 11 locations: HSC 
Medical-Dental Apts; GHN 
Wellness Center, SRC, 
Bettie Johnson, Commu-
nity Park, Kurz, Miller, 
Louisville, Threlkeld, Uni-
tas & UTA. http://louisville.
edu/sustainability/opera-
tions/bikeshare.html

REACH is hiring! 
REACH is hiring tutors for all subject areas for the Fall 
2016 semester! This on-campus job will provide you 
with the opportunity to help others while building your 
own knowledge and skills--both in your areas of study 
and professionally! You can even choose your own 
hours! All applicants must have a grade of B or higher 
in the courses they wish to tutor, a cumulative GPA of 
3.0 or higher, and two letters of recommendation from 
faculty in the subjects they wish to tutor. For more infor-
mation contact Maureen McCoy: mrmcco03@louisville.
edu

THE CURRENT STUDENT WRITER
Katherine Armstrong is a junior Biology major, hoping to go to veterinary school after graduation. 
She enjoys reading, playing video games, and being snarky.
Read her articles on pages 6 and 9!
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